COVID 19 Quarantine Delays
Harlin’'s Spring Art Show
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Due to the current guidelines in effect for public safety
during the coronavirus/COVID 19 quarantine, we are temporarily
postponing the Harlin Museum’s 2020 Spring Art Show until we
are safely able to open to the public. As soon as safety
protocol allows for public gatherings, we will return to our
calendar of shows & exhibits as planned. This means that we
will NOT be accepting entries for the SPring ARt Show today.

Please watch our website and social media pages for further
announcements regarding rescheduled entry dates and show
dates—and also be sure to sign up for our informational emails
regarding future museum events! To sign up, simply send an
email to info@harlinmuseum.com with the subject line “Add Me”
to receive future notifications about museum events, exhibits,
and workshops.

We ask that everyone stay safe and please look after one
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another during this difficult time for our community-and
continue to allow art to inspire you. We look forward to
seeing what you’'ve been working on while you’ve been at home!



